
               GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                       Thursday, December 19, 2019 
 
 
HOT LUNCH: Cheese Lasagna 
  Hot Dog  
 
 
BIRTHDAYS: Gavin Carolan  
 
 

1. There is an Early Act Meeting today after school in Room 109. We will be putting 
together the Candy Cane Grams so they are ready for delivery. See Mrs. Rupert or Ms. Z 
if you have any questions. 
 

2. On Friday at the end of the day you will have the opportunity to participate in multiple 
activities in recognition of all the good choices you have made.  You will have the 
opportunity to play basketball, cage ball, foosball, bingo, board games, relax area and 
many other options. All you have to do is continue to be referral free today and Friday. 
Remember if you receive any type of referral today or Friday, you will have to attend a 
re-training session on being safe, ready and respectful during the PBIS activities 
celebration. Remember to bring your tiger stripes to the PBIS store during lunch.  
 

3. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members. We will meet today until 5 to 

continue to reinforce frame, attach manipulator requests and test motor performance. 

Please have your ride arranged at this time. We need to be prepared for our first pool 

trip a couple weeks after break. See Mrs. Halper if you cannot attend.  

 


